
Fashion  Trend:  5  Trends
Making a Comeback in 2019

By Mara Miller

Are there some fashion trends, like tie-dye or plaid, you’re
just unwilling to give up? Ever wish fashion from the ’60s,
’70s, ’80s, and ’90s would come back? We’ve got exciting news
if you’re feeling a sense of nostalgia this year.

Here are five fashion trends that
are making a comeback for 2019:

1. Chokers: Remember when you used to shop at Claire’s for
every single black choker you could find because you were
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obsessed with them? Kylie Jenner and sister Kendall Jenner
helped  re-spark  this  trend  when  they  shared  photos  on
Instagram.

Related Link: Fashion Trend: 5 Ways Celebrity Style Influences
Fashion Trends

2. Backpacks: Backpacks were another ’90s accessory that a lot
of women chose to carry instead of a purse–and not the big
bulky  kind  you  might  have  carried  in  middle  school.  Big
designers like Chanel and Burberry are starting to design
them, so this isn’t just a fad that will fade. Find a leather
backpack with fringe, and you’re set!

Related Link: Fashion Trend: Like Mother, Like Daughter

3. Long and sleek hair: ‘70s style long from the days of Cher,
Maureen McCormick, and Peggy Lipton has been coming back into
style. So, grab a flat iron and extensions. It’s also a great
time to think about growing out your hair!

4. Plaid: Embrace your inner ’90s self and drag out the old
plaid clothes, because plaid is coming back this year. Both
men and women can wear this style. And, not all of the colors
will be boring; some plaid is coming out in neon colors,
adding extra fun the pattern.

5. Tie-dye: Hippies of the world rejoice — tie-dye is coming
back in style this spring. These fun psychedelic patterns are
on a lot of runways right now, bringing about a feeling of
nostalgia.

What other fashion trends have you spotted coming back for
2019? Share your thoughts below.
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